From: registrar

Sent: July-19-17 1:28 PM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July-19-17 11:08 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-07-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Doug Sawyer

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| suggest that before raising rates salary levels of all staff nor just top level management should be reduced to realistic
levels, and they should all be more efficient. Many times | see large crews sent to a job and only one person working the
rest standing around drinking coffee and talking.There should be more cost cutting measures before going to the
customers for more revenue. This also applies to O.P.G. This whole system is out of control

-- Attachment --





